
 

 
Announcing the appointment of Niall Partridge as UK&I Finance 
Director from 1 October 2023.  
  
Niall is promoted from his present 
role as Finance Director for Ireland to 
this new position which demonstrates 
the strength of talent we have within 
the business.  
  
Niall has worked for ABM Ireland for 
more than four years and has 
extensive international finance 
experience, having previously 
worked across Europe. Niall’s M&A 
experience will also stand us in good 
stead as we evolve and grow our 
business. He has worked on many 
integrations of businesses in transition, specialising in financial 
process improvement in back-office functionality and advocating 
technology as an enabler, in supporting profitable sustainable 
growth. 
  
Niall has a passion for ensuring that finance is recognised as a key 
partner within the business. He is a progressive leader, embracing 
technology as a supportive resource for all our team members 
across all the UK&I industry groups. 

 


